
MEMO 

 

To: David, Jeremy, Eileen 

From: Thomas E. Samoluk 

Subject: John McCarthy Submissions 

Date:    September 20, 1996 

 

At the L.A. hearing, John McCarthy, to whom Jeremy talked on the telephone prior to the 

hearing at DiEugenio’s recommendation, handed me materials related to Dr. Finck’s alleged 

wrongdoing in a matter unrelated to the assassination.  I do not think the material should be 

included in the official record of the L.A. hearing.  I plan on giving it to Eileen for inclusion in a 

correspondence file for McCarthy.  It will still be part of the ARRB files that go the Archives, 

just not as part of the LA hearing file.  No response is required, unless you have a different 

thought on this matter. 

 


